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Staying Put IN       New Canaan

We made it! 10 years of 
Staying Put in New Canaan

“New Canaan is truly a special place and so many 
of us, whether we’re 40, 60, or 80, look forward 
to many more years of living here,” says Tom 
Ferguson, one of Staying Put’s past presidents. 

 That is precisely why, in 2007, a group of 
farsighted, long-time town residents founded 
Staying Put in New Canaan. They appreciated the 
town, its resources and history, and wanted to stay 
here safely in their homes as they grew older. 

This pioneering concept soon won the 
overwhelming support of our town. Now, as we 
approach our 10th anniversary, our membership 
has tripled in size and our services have swelled 
from 500 to 5000 per year. Our mission has 
remained the same: To help New Canaan seniors 
live safely in their homes and actively engaged in 
the community as they age.  

Connecting our seniors to the community 
benefits us all and today our Staying Put network 
includes over 1,000 New Canaan residents as 
members, volunteers, and generous supporters.

We are grateful for the many individuals, 
local community groups, family foundations, 
community organizations, and business sponsors 
who continue to help us meet our operating 
expenses and to set aside funds to guarantee our 
future.  

We are confident that Staying Put will continue 
to be here for you, your family, your friends, and 
neighbors.

“What would I have done without the kindness and 
patience of Staying Put?”	 Member Jean Ashton
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Past Presidents Tom Towers and Tom Ferguson with current 
President Judy Bentley and (below) Ellie O’Neill, one of our 
founding members. 

“I enjoy helping members stay in their homes because 
that’s exactly what I hope to do myself.” 	

Member and Volunteer Priscilla Thomas

Our year at a glance

This year Staying Put responded to 5030 calls 
to give our 280 members help, support, and 
answers.  This included 4035 rides door-to-door, 
331 home maintenance and technical assists, 75 
in-home visits, 128 confidential health and safety 
consultations, 223 care connections outreach 
efforts, 112 errands, and 126 referrals to service 
providers offering discounts.  We also organized  
76 events and educational programs with a total  
of 1423 attendees.



Special event honoring our veterans, presented  
by Jim Bach. NC Historical Society. Free. RSVP

Men’s Coffee at Staying Put’s Office
Second Tuesday every month at 9:30 am
Nov. 14, Dec. 12, Jan. 9   

Lunch at The Inn at Pound Ridge
Tues., Nov. 14, 1 pm  
Join us at this wonderful venue. $30. RSVP

Lunch and Learn: Exhibit on New Canaan  
Modern Architects 
Thurs., Nov 16, 12 pm
Meet us for lunch at the office and then carpool to 
the Carriage Barn for an exhibit featuring 50 years 
of work by local mid-century architects. Free. RSVP

New Canaan Artisans Fall Boutique at the 
Roger Sherman Inn
Fri. Nov. 17, Reception 6 - 8 pm. $10 admission
Sat., Nov. 18, 9 am - 3 pm. Free
Exceptional handmade crafts for home or holiday.

Mitten Tree Trimming at Staying Put
Thurs., Nov. 30, 12 pm 
Join us for lunch and bring along a pair of mittens 
or a hat to decorate our mitten tree. All donations 
will be given to Vine Cottage. Free. RSVP 

Holiday Lunch at Judy Bentley’s
Thurs., Dec. 7, 12 pm
You won’t want to miss this popular holiday lunch 
at Judy’s by the famous Frog Tree! Free. RSVP

Holiday Tea honoring Staying Put Volunteers
Thurs., Dec. 14, 2 – 4 pm
A festive thank you to volunteers at Lyn and 
Beecher Chivvis’ home. Live music and 
refreshments. Free. RSVP

Holiday Closings
Staying Put office will be closed for Thanksgiving 
Nov. 23 – 24 and for the holidays Mon., Dec. 25 
- Jan. 1. If you have any requests for that week, 
please call the office by Fri., Dec. 22. 

Save the date!
Sun., Jan. 7, 2 - 4 pm
Staying Put  10th Birthday Party! 
Entertainment by Gridiron à la Carte

Thanks to contributors for this issue: Pat Stoddard, Kathy Collins, 
Cathy Fitzpatrick, Nic Holzberger, and Barb Achenbaum.

Let’s make a date
“Seniors’ Night” at the Rams
Fri., Oct., 20, 6 pm
Join us for a pregame tailgate and to watch the NC 
High School Rams vs. Trinity Catholic. Special half-
time video featuring Staying Put. Dunning Field. 
Free for Staying Put Members. RSVP

Rams Helpers
Sat., Oct. 21, 11 am – 2 pm
NCHS Rams’ Football players will help you get your 
home ready for winter. Call Staying Put to reserve 
some muscle!

Trip to Easton with stops at Aspetuck Apple 
Barn and Silverman’s Farm
Thurs., Oct. 26, 1 pm
View fall foliage and pick up some pies for the 
upcoming holidays. Free. RSVP

Happy Halloween Lunch
Mon., Oct. 30, 12 pm 
Join us for a fabulous Halloween feast along with 
tricks or treats at Lois and Dick Sandberg’s home. 
Limited space.  Free. RSVP

Tour of Putnam Cemetery in Greenwich
Tues., Oct. 31, 1 pm
Patricia Funt Oxman will guide a tour of the final 
resting places of Victor Borge and Prescott Bush. 
Refreshments. Meet at New Canaan Historical 
Society for van ride. $25. RSVP to 966-1776

Lunch and Learn: “Rememberalls”
Thurs., Nov. 2, 12 pm 
Join Aggie Aspinwall for a fun and informative 
look at virtual personal assistants. You may 
just want to add one to your Holiday Wish List. 
Lapham. Free. RSVP

Daylight Savings Time Ends
Sun., Nov. 5
Turn your clocks back one hour when you go to 
bed Saturday night.

Election Day Rides to the Polls
Tues., Nov. 7, 9 am – 5 pm 
Please call us if you need a ride to vote.

Lunch and Learn: 
“New Canaan Heroes of WW II”
Thurs., Nov. 9, 12 – 2 pm  
Staying in Touch
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Your contributions at work
Expenses in 2017-18 are projected to be $311,000, 
mainly for salaries and benefits.  Membership dues 
are projected to be $87,000, which covers only 
40% of our expenses. The difference is covered 
primarily by the generosity of our supporters.

These charts illustrate expenses and revenues:

STAYING PUT IN NEW CANAAN
Operating Budget 2017 - 2018 

$311,000

STAYING PUT IN NEW CANAAN
Operating Revenues 2017-2018

 $327,000

“Our goal for the year once again is to raise 
enough money to cover our operating expenses,” 
said Board President Judy Bentley.  “Since dues 
cover less than 40% of our expenses, our goal 
is to raise the balance through fundraising and 
investment income.”

Donor generosity over the years has enabled 
Staying Put to build a long-term fund of about 
$1 million, half of which is invested with the New 
Canaan Community Foundation. This fund is very 
important because it allows us to invest in new 
programs and services and to ensure that we will 
be able to support members well into the future.

“While the member I drove was very appreciative, I know 
that being with her made my day even more than I  
made hers.”

Volunteer George Brakeley

Czech-mates: Eric Petschek 
and George Valchar 

Discussions at Staying Put’s monthly Men’s Coffees 
are typically about current events, but one recent 
coffee revealed a surprising coincidence! 

Members Eric Petschek and George Valchar 
(above) discovered that they had both grown 
up in the Czech Republic. They had an animated 
exchange about their memories which led to wider 
discussion of the storied history of the Medieval 
Moravian Empire. And as it turns out, George has 
chronicled that history in his book, “Moravian 
Gardens.”  We have several copies in the office.

 “Tip from Nic”

We’ve all heard of 
rehabilitation after a 
surgery, but what about 
“pre-habilitation?” The steps 
you take before surgery are 
just as important to your 
long-term recovery as what 
happens during and after 
surgery.

Typically, home-based therapies include 
structured exercise, nutritional supplements, 
practicing stress reduction, and quitting smoking. 
They may all be started a month or two before 
surgery and can help you return to normal levels 
of function quicker. It’s especially important if 
you’ve become inactive and lost muscle strength 
and physiological resilience.  

$225,000	
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STAYING	PUT	IN	NEW	CANAAN
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STAYING	PUT	IN	NEW	CANAAN
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Nic Holzberger, Director, 
Member Services



Thanks to our very  
generous 2016-17  
supporters!

Gifts received October 1, 2016 
through September 30, 2017

$20,000+
Dede and Jim Bartlett
Louise Goodridge

$5,000-$19,999
Ann R. Cohen
Anonymous
Pat and Ian Cook
New Canaan Community 

Foundation
Eleanor O’Neill
Susan and Eric Sheinberg
Jane and Brian Williams

$2,000-$4,999
Jim Bach
Bankwell Financial Group
First County Bank Foundation
Jill and Larry Brown
Maru Brown 
Lila Coleman
Karen and Tom Ferguson
Cathy and Brad Irwin
Stuart L. Higley Foundation
Mary Caryl and Paul McEvoy
Katie and Ken Mountcastle
Sarah O’Neill Munger and  

Barry Munger
Judy Schurman
Sarah and Bob Seelert

$1,000-$1,999
Barb and Jon Achenbaum
Erwin Aulis
Barbara Benton Davis Fund 
Judy and Dave Bentley
Tom Cicalese 
Diane Beck and Doug Dooley
Tanis and John Erdmann 
Patti and Jon Geanakos 
Alison and Chris Gruseke
Barbara Johansen 
Judy Johnson
Susan and Dan Jones
Sue Kavetas
Victoria O’Neill Kelly and  

Tom Kelly
Judy and Nigel MacEwan
Karen and Mark Mactas
Carol and Paul McDermott
New Canaan Teen Center
Kathy and Dana Pasternak
Gigi and David Priebe
Lois and Dick Sandberg
Robin and Larry Sapanski
Diane and Spiros Segalas
Pam and Mark Silverman
Kerry and Jed Stevens

Karen Wheatley
Trish and Rick Worden
Jo and Peter Zeising

$500-$999
Betsy and Fred Afragola
Jackie and Julius Alexander
Nancy and Lee Barnes
Pat and Jack Billhardt
Susan Blabey
Carol and George Blauvelt 
Ruth Carroll
Katch Cerow 
Sara Ciancarelli
Carole Clarkson
Nancy Upton and Jim Cole 
Kelly and Dan DeFrancesco
Molly and Dick DePatie
Robert DiPanni
Joe Elmlinger
Barbara and Jeff Erdmann
Sue and Bill Ewing
Stephanie and Tom Fellner
Amy and Fabio Freyre
Judy Glazer
Heather and Michael Goldberg
Beth and Arthur Golden
Jeanne and Tom Gnuse
Loni and Alan Haas
Jeannie Hart
Megan and Rick Hernandez
Gisela Hobman
William Jennings
Lisa and Arnold Karp
Ruth Kelley 
Linda and Ron Kelly
Janet and John Lanaway
Dinny Lawrence
Ed LeGard
Kay and Chris Linneman
Joy Luke
Polly Luster
Podie Lynch
Sally and Alex Lynch
Audrey and Bill Knobloch
Natalie MacDonald
Connie MacDougall
Marcia and Bliss McCrum
Nancy Means
Tracy and Joseph Merrill
Eleanor Meredith and  

Stephen Monroe
Fanny and David Moran
Melissa and Chappy Morris
New Canaan Artisans
Katie O’Brien
Debi and Sam Okner
Molly and John Reilly 
Holly Rohde
Rotary Club of New Canaan
Priscilla Rutherford
Barbara and Brock Saxe
Donna and Joe Simone
Anne and Chris Snyder
Pat and Hud Stoddard
Ruth Swanberg

Kathy and Dennis Swanson
Priscilla Thomas
Joan and Tom Towers
Jane and Reinhold Wappler
Anne and Dick Ward
Nancy and Charlie Watson
Joan and Artie Wright

$250-$499
Tish Adair
Cindy and Paul Bamatter
Joan Behre
Charlene and Tom Berardino
Mary Jane Berrien
Barbara Biggs
Betsy and Ben Bilus
Susan Blabey
Betty and David Branch
Ann and Roland Brenninkmeyer
Alice and Bill Burnham
Beverly Buonaiuto
Carolin Buttrick
Allison Caesar
Kathy and Rich Collins 
Janet and Arthur Congdon
Paula and Jeff Danoff
Barbara and Alan Donaldson
Susan and Jim Dunning
Gay and Ray Empson
Karen and Rick Ericson
Fairfield County’s Community 

Foundation
Joan and John Ferguson
Sky and Dick Field
Thomas Gillespie
Erin and Michael Girondo
Kathy and Paul Giusti
Jeanette and Mike Glazer
Pam and John Goodwin
Jack Gray
Jean and Frank Grzelecki
Suzy and Bill Hale
Karen and Peter Hanson
Julie and Roby Harrington
Carol and Jim Hollyday
Peggy Hooker
Lois and John Horgan
Sara and Dave Hunt
Joan and Phil Ives
Sabra Jayne
Kathryn Johnson
Polly and Eads Johnson
Penny and Rob Klatell
James Koster
Robin and Brian Leach
Gloria Major-Brown
Bill Malone
Linda and George Maranis
Siw de Gysser and Peter Martin
Virginia and Richard McKay
Judy and Tom McLane
Bonnie McEneaney McNamara
Lisa and Scot Melland
Robin and Bob Miner
Doris Molinari
Mary Afragola Moore

Pamela and John Nesbett
Jane and Jim Nyce
Mary and Fred Palen
Cathie and Bill Pike
Harriet Plavoukos
Bill Post
Amy Weber Reid
Sheila Rosenthal
Regina and Pete Santella
Janet Schmitz
Nancy Sessions
Jeanie and Jeff Shaw
Michelle Hubbard and  

Charles Simonds
Carrie and Joe Sindelar
Cheryl and Jim Slater
Sandy and Crosby Smith
Sara Smith
Terry Spring
Jill Stevens
Liz and Bill Taggart
Sharon Tauber
Linda and Jay Twombly
Walter Stewart’s Market
Liz Weed
Lori and Steve Wyckoff
Cynnie Yates
Trudi Yeager
Penny and Bob Young

$100-$249
Joni Abberley
Rae Ackerly
Paula and John Addeo
Anonymous
Cate and Bob Arrix
Jean Ashton
Chris Dombrowski and  

Tom Ayoub
Arnold Baggins
Leslie and Jonathan Balkind
Louisa Baney
Ro Bassett
Alison and Bill Bedula
Diane and Hugh Bell
Nancy and John Bemis
Susan and Peter Bergen
Alison and George Birnbaum
Marion Blose
Marilyn and Stan Bogacki
Mary Jane Bolin
Christy Bonner
Pauline and Richard Bourgeois
Tamara and George Brakeley
Joan Brode
Lucille Brown
Marge Bruno
Anne Walsh and Steve Buller
Peggy and Bob Bundy
Susie and Ross Catlin
Nancy and John Cavanaugh
Lois and Bill Cawley
Liz and Richard Cerow
Bette and Jacob Chachkes
Chris Chapin
Debbie and Russell Chapman
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Marsha and John Charles
Lyn and Beecher Chivvis
Lorna and Scott Cluett
Mary and Chris Cody
Martha and William Connolly
Carrie and John Corcoran 
Jane Corcoran 
Patricia and Michael Corey
Christine and Rick Croarkin
Cecilie and Tony Cruger
Sharon and Arun Daga
Eric Dalrymple
Anne and Jim Davis
June and Bob DeMichele
Joan Dionne
Donna Dolle
Lynn and James Dowd
Elaine and Bob Drunkenmiller
Beth and Tim Dwyer
Jeanne and Herman Ekrich
Chris and Daniel Eng
Kip and Mike Farrell
Mary Fearon
Mary and Frank Fetchet
Denise and Steve Finn
Martha and Alan Fleischer
Marnie and Bill Flynn
Kitty and Paul Fowler
Georgene and Jack Frantz
Doris Friend
Margie and Rob Fryer
Elizabeth and Jim Garrett
Ann Gervase
Barbara Gerweck
Judy and Bob Gibbons
Nancy and Don Gilbert
Ann Gillerlain
Edward Gillis
Trudy and Alan Goldberg
Tracey and Jeff Gould
Karen and Curt Gowdy
Julianne and Dan Grace
Libby Granfield
Joan and Louis Guzzetti
Jean and Hugh Halsell
Sally and Frank Hawley
Marion Hazlehurst
Sis Healy
Nancy and Herb Helle
Jeanne and Don Hersam
Kimbery and Brad Higgins
Diann Holland
Louisa and Colin Ives
Peggy Jay
Alice Jennings
Carolyn Johnson
Win Johnson
Joan Keever
Deborah and Glenn Koennecke
Karen and George Kollitides
Antoinette and Todd Lampert
Janet and Peter Lebovitz
Kristen and Bill Leopold
Marcia and David Liddell
Harrietjo and James Lineberger
Winky Lowry

Janice and Tom Luddy
Lorn MacDougal
Anne MacKenzie
Janecke Madsen
Holly and Stan March
Laurie and Peter Marschalk
Jean McCormick
Rina and Don McCouch
Deborah and Donald McIvor
Sheila McMann
Sharon and Randy Meadows
Suzanne and George Megrue
Wendy Meyer
Jayne and Duke Meythaler
Barbara Miller
Mim and Kevin Moynihan
Midge Murphy
Connie and Eric Musa
Cornie Nelson
New Canaan Garden Club
Sandy and Tom Nissley
Sandy and Howard Nottingham
Susan O’Shea
Anne and Howard Palmer
Dolly and Frank Palmer 
Eniko Szatai and Laszlo Papp
Roberta and Stephen Peet
Carol and Joel Pelzner
Al Perry
Betty and Eric Petschek
Mimi and Larry Pitt
Liza and Chris Pohle
Lisa and Jeff Popper
Priscilla and Paul Potenza
Jackie and Jake Powell
Kay and Jack Pugliese
Anne-Marie and Paul Queally
Nan and Mark Quigley
Penny and Dan Rashin
Marjorie and Walter Reilly
Barbara and Roy Riggio
Robin Rockafellow
Taffy and Mike Rodell
Marianne and Roger Rothballer
Mary and Rodney Runestad
Dina and Kevin Rusch
Christa Sanfilippo
Anne Saunders
Laura and Ken Saverin
Steve Schlegel
Pat and Joseph Schubert
Stephanie and Bill Scoon
Barbara and Sebastian Scripps
Faith Shepard
Nancy and Michael Shullman
Margaret and Elliot Siderides
Jean and Fred Siefke
Sarah Simmons
Katie and Steven Simone
Mark Simone
Margo and Skip Sisson
Kitty and Tom Slattery
Geraldine and Nate Snyder
Sue and Dave Squier
Pete Stair
Alba and Stan Stanziale

Jill and Mickey Stayman
Marge and Paul Stein
Frankie Stevens
Katie and Jim Stewart
Laurie and Chip Stine
Inger and Stu Stringfellow
Ellie Suydam
Nez and Peter Swanberg
Mary and Chris Swift
Shirley Tanner
Teresa Tarnowski
Sharon Tate
Julie Taylor
Pat Thatcher
Ensaf and Arne Thune
Anne and Jeff Trinklein
Elizabeth and Dick Troy
Margot and Milan Turk
Adele Vaccaro
Meryl Vallar
Antoinette Vardamis
Suzanne Wall
Joan and Lawrence Wexler
Kay Wooters

Up to $99
Jinx and Gian Aliprandi
Anonymous
Anonymous
Marjorie and Howard Aronson
Tom Aylward
Ron Barlow
Margie Baylor
Helen Risom Belluschi
Candace Blackwood
Patricia Blair
Barbara and Joe Boccuzzi
Polly and Steve Boeschenstein
Nancy Bowman
Pat Brooks
Anne Brownley
Eleanor Carlson
Charlotte and George Conner
Dee Coover
Paule Couture
Jody and Ray Davis
JoAnn and Tom DeMartino
Kathy and Walt DeTour
Marie Dibarnaba
Rosanne Diserio
Liz and Craig Donovan
Jayne Dutil
Susan and Douglas Edmands
Martzi and Phillip Eidelberg
Laura Einstein
Karen and Frank Elmasry
Shelley and Bill Emery
Lois and Joe Espeso
Rhoda Fisher
Sheila and Art Fitilis
Cathy and Paul Fitzpatrick
Gill Foster
Jane and Jim Fox
Ann Fuller
Abby Geanakos
Alex Geanakos

Pam Gores
Barbara and Glenn Gronseth
Betty Grymes
Deborah and Frank Haines
Louise Harris
Margaret Hebard
Nancy and Herb Helle
Nicola Gates Holzberger
Julie Pryor and Keith Housman
Margery and Paul Howes
Chris Hussey
Janet Jorgensen
Anne Kniffin
Karen and George Korner
Barbara Leeming
Ruth and Jim Lewis
Janet Lindstrom
Penny Mardoian
Elizabeth Massey
Andrea Mavroides
Dora and Bill Mavroides
Helen McConnell
Rosalind Nielsen
Barbara Olsen
Helen O’Neill
Liz and Steve Orteig
Jane and George Perkins
Lynda Pescatello
Lauren Phillips
Glenys and David Pinchin
Melissa Pojasek
Susan Ponte
Patty Reighley
Kay Reilly
Emily and Phil Restifo
Sandra Ross
Debbie and Joe Rucci
Sue and David Scannell
Patti and Alan Sharpe
Bette and Ned Sheridan
Judy and John Silvestri
Gloria and Steven Simon
Katharine and Andrew Simone
Ginny Sisson
Diane Sorcher
Jan and Tom Stadler
Shirley and John Stancik
Anne Stein
Gail and Bailey Stewart
Pat Stewart
Jodi and Bob Stiffelman
Weezie and Bill Stoops
Taylor Strasburger
Katherine Swenson
Anne and John Tropeano
Ed Vollmer
Andrietta Weber
Lisa and Peter Wells
Martha Williams
Ruth Witt
Cynthia Wright
Alicia and Bob Wyckoff

We sincerely apologize for any 
omissions or misspellings of  
names on this list.
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A decade of Staying Put highs

2008: 	We throw ourselves an Inaugural Party for 
100 members and 150 friends.

2009: 	We reach our $250,000 annual fundraising 
goal.  

2010: 	Tom Ferguson succeeds Tom Towers as 
Board President. We respond to more than 
1000 requests and sponsor 60 events. 

2011: 	Hurricane Irene strikes. We help deliver 
water, batteries, newspapers, and hot meals 
plus help with portable generators, sump 
pumps, and chainsaws.

2012: 	We double our office space thanks to a 
wondrous gift from Louise Goodridge.

2013: 	We host a spectacular fundraiser with local 
residents Harry Connick Jr., Paul Simon, 
and Brian Williams and daughter Allison 
honoring all First Responders.

2014: 	We say farewell to Jane Nyce and welcome 
Barb Achenbaum as Executive Director.

2015: 	Judy Bentley succeeds Tom Ferguson as 
board president.

2016: 	On Fairfield County “Giving Day” we raise 
$10,000.

2017: 	Our membership triples in size and our 
services expand from 500 to 5000 per year 
since we opened our doors.

 “Necessary Conversations” 
for seniors and adult children
This winter Staying Put will team up with the 
New Canaan Library for a series of three panel 
discussions designed to help facilitate delicate 
family conversations about healthy aging 
between seniors and their adult children.  
 “Necessary Conversations: A Series on Issues 
Related to Aging” will include: 
Jan. 10: 	Staying safe behind the wheel
Jan. 24: 	Midnight in the ER: Do your kids have the 

info they need? 
Feb. 7: 	 Smart Move? The pros and cons of 

moving closer to your children
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Gifts in Memory 
Shirley and Nick Fellner
Stephanie and Tom Fellner

Louise Goodridge
Susan Blabey
Molly and Dick DePatie
Tracy and Joseph Merrill
Donna and Joe Simone

Rosie Lynch
Louise Harris

Walter Pojasek
Fred and Mary Palen

Guthrie Speers
Nancy Higley Cudd

Radford Stone
Susan Blabey
Betty and Eric Petschek
Pat and Hud Stoddard
Katherine Swenson

Gifts in Honor 
Judy and Dave Bentley
Lisa and Peter Wells

Katch Cerow
Liz and Richard Cerow

Lyn Chivvis
Trudy and Alan Goldberg

Cathy Irwin
Barbara Johansen

Barbara McLeod
Megan and Rick Hernandez

Kevin Morley
Pat and Hud Stoddard

Catherine Ritchie
Catherine Killeffer

Donna Simone
Cornie Nelson
Nan and Mark Quigley

Community Supporters
Aetna
Bankwell Financial Group
Barbara Benton Davis Fund 
BP America
Chubb Insurance 
Fairfield County’s Community 

Foundation
First County Bank Foundation

New Canaan Artisans
New Canaan Community 

Foundation
New Canaan Garden Club
New Canaan Teen Center
Rotary Club of New Canaan
Stuart L. Higley Foundation

Event Sponsors
Accessible Answers LLC
April and Kelly @ William 

Raveis
Bankwell Financial Group
BrightStar Care of Stamford
Brightview on New Canaan
First County Bank
Francos Wine Merchants
Amy and Fabio Freyre
Handwright Gallery and 

Framing
Hoyt Funeral Home and 

Cremation Services
Houlihan Lawrence New 

Canaan
HTG Investment Advisors Inc.
The Karp Family/Karp 

Associates
Linda and Ron Kelly
Lampert Toohey & Rucci LLC
New Canaan Foreign Car 

Service
New Canaan Board of 

Realtors
PCLinkZ.com Computer 

Services
Privatus Care Solutions
Rand Insurance, Inc.
R. Berger & Company, Inc.
Sanda’s Cleaners
Mr. and Mrs. T. Brock Saxe
Jeanie and Jeff Shaw
Silver Hill Hospital
Walter Stewart’s Market
Waveny LifeCare Network

In-Kind Gifts
Barb and Jon Achenbaum
Betsy and Fred Afragola
Jim Bach
Lee Barnes
Judy and Dave Bentley
Lyn and Beecher Chivvis
Lila Coleman
Kathy and Rich Collins 
Patti and Jon Geanakos 
Louise Goodridge
Judy Johnson
Donna and Joe Simone
Priscilla Thomas
Antoinette Vardamis

Staying in Touch is published by Staying Put in New Canaan, a  
private, nonprofit corporation to help New Canaan residents live full 
lives in their own homes as they grow older. Editor Lois Sandberg.



Beach or BBQ, we love to eat!

About 50 members joined us for our popular annual Woodway 
Beach Club picnic on a perfect summer evening.

Yolanda Gruseke (left) braves the buffet line while Janecke 
Madsen takes a beach stroll.

Happy picnickers Bing Ventres, Peggy Jay, and Carol Hollyday.

Executive Director Barb Achenbaum hosted a backyard BBQ for 
36 including  Judy Johnson, Nancy Means, Donna Simone, and 
Pris Thomas.

The Kitchen Crew volunteers pitched in with welcome help. Cathy 
Fitzpatrick, Barb Achenbaum, Sheila McMann, Gill Foster, and 
Jeannie Hart.

A behind-the-scenes tour of the NC Volunteer Ambulance Corps 
with one of our favorite EMTs Wendy Hilboldt (left) included 
Lila Coleman, Ruth Witt, Judy Johnson, Anne Kniffin, Marion 
Hazlehurst, Judy Schurman, Helen Risom Belluschi, and 
Janecke Madsen.

Fall 2017



Our twosomes are awesome!
Some of our most dedicated supporters come 
from our Household Members, the 84 out of 280 
members who join as a couple. Some join just to 
support Staying Put so we’ll be here when they 
need us. Some to help other seniors. Others for 
the picnics and parties and educational events. 
And then they get surprised. 

“They don’t realize how many services Staying 
Put provides that they can use right now,” says 
Member Jim Hollyday. 

Indeed, Staying Put has something for 
everyone! And everyone is welcome.

Steve Orteig is Mr.Fix-It and Liz makes great potluck dishes.

Marjorie Aronson (with help from husband Howard) curates our 
annual Members’ Art Show.

Anne and Dick Ward are enthusiastic supporters and frequent 
guests at our parties.

Dave Bentley is a reliable bartender and Judy is our President. .

(Left) Tom Gnuse is a past board member and financial guru  
 and Jeanne hosts a soup luncheon in their home each winter.
(Right) Lyn Chivvis, our volunteer coordinator, and Beecher host 
an annual Thank You Tea for volunteers in their home.
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